
 

St Andrews Primary, Clifton Campville & 
Mary Howard Primary, Edingale 

As we reflect on the Spring term, I am filled with pride and gratitude for the enriching experiences that our 
children at Mary Howard and St. Andrews have enjoyed. Our schools have been bustling with activities that not 
only enhance learning but also foster a sense of community and belonging. 

Special Celebrations-This term, we celebrated our special Mother's 
Day service, which was a heartfelt occasion that brought families 
together. The Mother's Day lunches were a delightful way for our 
children to express their love and appreciation for their mothers and 
caregivers. These events exemplify our commitment to nurturing 
relationships within our school community. Culminating in our Easter 
services, our children in Class 3 took the lead in writing and directing the 
celebrations. Their creativity and enthusiasm were truly inspiring, 
showcasing their ability to engage with important traditions in meaningful 

ways. 

Embracing Sporting Opportunities- Sporting events have been a highlight this 
term, with our children actively participating in a variety of activities. From 
Bikeability sessions that promote safety and confidence on the road to an exciting 
football week, our students have demonstrated their teamwork and sportsmanship. 
The Swimming Gala finals at Tamworth Snowdome were a fantastic opportunity for 
our young swimmers to shine and show off their skills. 

A Special Visit- At St. Andrews, we were honoured to be a stop on Bishop 
Michael's pilgrimage across the Diocese. His visit was a memorable occasion for 
our school community, and we were thrilled to have him add his handprint to our 
Koinonia tree. This gesture symbolises 

our shared values and commitment to growth and flourishing in faith 
and community. 

Community Support- Our Parent-Teacher Associations (PTFAs) 
have been working tirelessly to raise funds that enrich the lives of our 
children. Their efforts are instrumental in enhancing our outdoor 
learning spaces, providing our children with the opportunity to explore 
and learn in nature. We are incredibly grateful for their dedication and 
support. 

A Nurturing Environment- Visitors to our schools often comment on 
the calm and nurturing environment we have cultivated. We take 
great pride in creating a family-oriented atmosphere where every 
child feels valued and supported. It is this environment that allows 
our children to flourish and reach their full potential. 

As we move forward, we remain committed to our vision of helping 
every child grow and flourish. Together, we are making a difference in 
the lives of our children. 

Warm regards,    

Rachel Mills 

Executive Head, Mary Howard Primary and St. Andrews School 

 
https://maryhoward.staffs.sch.uk/             and            https://st-andrews-cliftoncampville.staffs.sch.uk/ 
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